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May 18, 2010

Mr. Jeff Maddox
Maddox Construction Company
26340 Old 41 Road, Suite 3
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

Dear Mr. Maddox:

Congratulations on receiving a 2010 Florida Trust for Historic Preservation Florida Preservation
Award! We were very happy to be able to recognize the Seven Seas at Newton Park building
with a Meritorious Achievement award. At the request of Theresa Schober, we are sending you
an award certificate.

Please give me a call if you have any questions about the awards program. I can be reached at
850-224-8128 or by email at kimberly@floridatrust.org.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Fairall
Preservation & Education Coordinator
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